
 

Rabindra Kumar Piya 

District Governor 2014-15 

Dear DG Albert Ganna, 

RID 2042, 

 

Greetings from RID 3292! 

 

I hope my email finds you in good health. On behalf of Rotary International District 

3292, I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to you and your club/s for your 

support and concern at such perilous times.  

 

We have received approximately 750 thousand US dollars till June 25, 2015. After 

completion of immediate relief activities, we are now focusing on rehabilitation works 

through 4150 temporary transitional shelters. Then after we move on to the 

reconstruction phase where we will be reconstructing 140 primary schools and 1000 low 

cost shelters with the contribution funds received from various Rotary International 

Districts, clubs and individuals from all around the world. 

 

The relief works would not have been possible without your support and we highly 

appreciate your generous contributions to our earthquake relief activities. 

 

 

Yours in Rotary, 

 

Rtn. Rabindra PIya 

District Governor - Nepal & Bhutan  

Rotary International District 3292  

 


